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St Oswald’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter – Friday 23rd May 2025

 

SMART Award Winners 

Well done to all the children that were SMART in 

their learning this week and last week.    

 

Park –  Otis   Chisnall – Freya 

Blainscough –  Bobbi  Ellerbeck – Year 6 

 

Important Dates 

Mon 2nd June – School opens for Summer Term  

Tues 3rd June – Year 6 Residential 

Wed 4th June – Sacramental Programme Session  

Mon 9th June – Year 5 residential   

Tues 10th June – Phonics Screening for Year 1  

Wed 11th June – First Holy Communion practice 

Fri 13th June – Y3/4 Girls’ Football Tournament  

Sat 14th June – First Holy Communion  

 

 

Values Award 

Congratulations to all the children who won the 

Values Award for living the values of kindness, 

respect, joy, forgiveness and trust. 

 

Park – Ralphie   Chisnall – Sam 

Blainscough –  Portia  Ellerbeck – Evan  

 

This week’s attendance 

Park Class   100%          

Chisnall Class         96.2%   

Blainscough Class    99.3% 

Ellerbeck Class         95.6%   

 

Well done to Park Class. They will be enjoying an 

extra playtime next week. 

 

Sports Clubs Next Term  

 

 
 

Wed 3:15 – 4:15pm   Athletics for Y2  

Thurs 3:15 – 4:15pm  Athletics for Y5/6 

Wed and Thurs lunch  Y3/4 girls’ football 
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Science Festival at UCLAN  

 

Year 5 and 6 pupils got a taste of life at 

university when they visited UCAL last Friday. 

They learned about the science of fire and how 

science plays a role in the medical profession. In 

addition to this, they spent time in the science 

fair, where they were presented with a range of 

interactive activities, from flight simulators to 

facial recognition technology.  

 

New School Uniform  

 

The new school uniform policy was sent out this 

week. We look forward to the children wearing 

their active uniform next year. For clarification, 

the gingham summer dress will still be an 

acceptable form of uniform on days that the 

formal uniform is worn.  

 

If you need support with the purchase of any 

item of school uniform, please contact school.  

 

Parent Governor Election 

 

Congratulations to Conor Dawson and Ryan 

Speakman. They will be parent governors for St 

Oswald’s Catholic Primary School for the next 4 

years.  

The Crowning of Our Lady, Mary 

 

Earlier this week, we celebrated the month of 

Mary with a worship dedicated to her.  

 

 
 

Thank you to the school community for your 

kind donations of bedding plants. We look 

forward to watching Mary’s Garden bloom over 

the coming weeks.  

 

School Facebook Page 

 

The school Facebook page is great place to keep 

up to date with what’s happening in school. 

Please follow us.  

https://www.facebook.com/people/StOswalds

-CPS 

 

Let’s reflect… 

 

 
Holy Mary, 

Help those in need, 

Give strength to the weak, 

comfort the sorrowful. 

Mary all who seek your help experience your 

unfailing protection. 

Amen 

 
May God bless you all  

from Mr Owens and the St Oswald’s Team.  
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